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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

Text of the letter dated 5.12.2015 of Selvi J Jayalalithaa, Hon’ble 
Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu addressed to Shri Nitish Kumar, Hon’ble 

Chief Minister of Bihar is reproduced below: 
 

 

 “Thank you for your letter dated 3rd December and your 

contribution of Rs.5 crores to the Tamil Nadu Chief Minister’s Public 

Relief Fund. This unprecedented rain and related devastation has 

caused us tremendous misery. 

I am touched by your concern and gesture.” 

******* 
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